Year 3 Maths Parent Workshop

Dear Families,

We will be holding a Year 3 Maths Parent Workshop on Wednesday 17th January 2024 at 9:15 in Mallach Hall. The session will last approximately 1 hour, led by the Year 3 Teachers. 

The workshop will consist of helping you to understand how we teach Maths at school and different ways you can support your child at home. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]You will also be provided with a parent pack of resources, which we will discuss during the workshop. Furthermore, the presentation and parent pack resources will be available on the school website once the workshop has taken place.

We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Best Wishes
The Year 3 Team


